
Support Access to Medication Abortion 
at Your Campus Student Health Center! 
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California university students deserve access to medication abortion. Senate Bill 24 (SB 24), also known as “The College Student Right to 
Access Act,” would mandate all California public universities to provide medication abortion at student health centers by January 1, 2023. 
Currently, students face many barriers—financial and otherwise—when seeking reproductive healthcare services; SB 24 expands access to 
these services for students by providing medication abortion right on campus! Show that students support expanding reproductive 
healthcare services on campus and sign our petition to urge that student government take a public stance in support of SB 24. 
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